
WELCOME TO HHMS! 
 

All parents of incoming 6th grade students are  
CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND 

 

“PARENT ORIENTATION” 
Wednesday, August 30th, 2023 

Kiefer Auditorium (MS/HS) 
7:00pm 

 
Orientation will consist of the following: 

 7:00– 7:45pm: Review of Programs, Clubs/ 
Extracurricular Activities, Student Attendance, Code 
of Conduct, & other important Policies/ Procedures 

 
 7:45– 8:15pm:  Tour of the Middle School!! 

 
**Parents/ Guardians of NEW students to the 

Hasbrouck Heights Middle School are also invited 
and encouraged to attend!** 

 

 

HEIGHTS: Where Tradition and Innovation take flight! 


